KANSAS COUNTY TREASURERS ASSOCIATION

TO: Chairman Gary Hayzlett

FROM: Nancy Weeks, Kansas County Treasurer's Association and
Haskell County Treasurer
DATE: February 9, 2012

RE: HB 2557

Chairman Hayzlett and Committee Members:

Thank you for allowing me to present written testimony on behalf of our association.
We strongly support HB 2557. We have worked closely with The Department of
Revenue, KMCA and others on a bill we can all support. We think that this proposed
legislation will benefit Kansas and local counties.

| request that you support HB 2557.

Thank you for allowing me to submit testimony on this bill.




